
Staff Advisory Committee  
Teams Meeting 

October 29, 2020 
 
 

Members Present: Angie Denson, Margo Dirkson, Shana Eads, Amy Foster, Susan Henry, Michelle 
Holm, Corinne Johnson, Bethany Jones, Andrea Kruszka, Charlene McClain, Kim Meredith, Michael 
Sliger, Angie Wells 
 
Members Absent: Kathy Faulkner, Carrie Harris 
 
Others Present: President Oldham, Lee Wray, Thomas Heard, Donna Schrock,  
 
Summary: 
 
Approval of Agenda 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
Discussion on Parking for Employees 
 
Discussion on COVID-19 
 
Comments by the President 
 
Proceedings: 
 
Chairperson Angie Wells called the Teams meeting to order at 1:35 p.m.  Andrea Kruszka motioned to 
approve the agenda.  Bethany Jones seconded.  APPROVED. 
 
Kim Meredith motioned to approve the minutes from September 10,APPROVED.  Charlene McClain presented to the committee that she had talked with a 40-year employee who ask her 

to see if we could get free parking to those staff that have been here for 25 or 30-years and longer.  It 
would be a recognition of their service and a good-will gesture.  Angie Denson asked if it would be a 
gold tag?  Thomas Heard mentioned that if it were approved it would have to be across the board and 
would need to include Faculty and Administrators as well.   
 
Susan Henry mentioned could it possibly be at a lower price rate, similar to those who make less?  Wells 
asked, do we know how many employees that would cover?  Heard said he would take it to Dr. Stinson 
and get information back to the committee.   
 
Wells asked how everyone was doing with COVID and working?  Were there any concerns?  She 
noticed the COVID-19 Dashboard had spiked after Fall Break but that it had then gone back down.  
McClain commented that she was concerned to see the students not wearing their masks in the Library.  
You could ask them to put their masks on and as soon as you walked away they would take them off 
again.  Thomas said that he was on the COVID-19 Task Force and that our infrastructure was more than 
what most Universities were doing.  That our numbers were down compared to others.  He 
complimented on how well Leigh Ann Ray, in Health Services, was doing such a great job.  He said that 



we could ask Katie Williams, Dean of Students, to walk through the Library at high volume times and 
that she can speak to the stude




